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Docket No. 99900216/80-01

Tubeco, Inc.
Attn: Mr. L. Katz
Director, Quality Assurance
123 Varick Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11237
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Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 8,1980, in response to our letter
dated April 18, 1980, with an enclosure. As a result of our review,

we find that additional infornation is needed on the following item in
the Notice of Deviation.

Item H Your response fails to provide any measures taken to
preclude recurrence of addit 1cnal failures to implement
ccanitted corrective actions.

Please provide this additional infonnation within wenty (20) days in
order that we may complete our review in a timely manner. ;

Sincerely,
.

W p. er
U1 is Potacovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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